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Background: 

At its meeting of November 3, 2022, the Municipal Heritage Committee reviewed the 

proposed amendments to the Ontario Heritage Act put forward by the provincial 

government under Bill 23, More Homes Built Faster Act (2022). After discussing the 

proposed changes, the Committee passed the following resolution: 

KLMHC2022-128 

Moved By J. Hartman 

Seconded By A. Adare 

That the Ontario Heritage Act Subcommittee provide comments to staff on the 

proposed amendments to the Act under Bill 23. 

Carried 

This report provides a copy of the correspondence for the Committee’s information.  

Rationale: 

A letter was prepared by the Chair and appended to staff comments submitted to the 

Ministry regarding Bill 23. The letter is attached as Appendix A of this report for the 

Committee’s information.   

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives.  

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts as a result of the recommendations of this 

report.  

Consultations: 

N/A 

Attachments: 

Appendix A – Comments regarding Ontario Heritage Act Amendments through Bill 23 

20221115 OHA 

Amendments Bill 23.pdf 
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Department Head email: rholy@kawarthalakes.ca 

Department Head: Richard Holy, Director of Development Services  

 


